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Introducing Let’s Talk — a new way for staff to ask questions and get answers
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Dear teachers and staff, 

There is nothing more important to [District Name] than the health, safety, and well-being of our entire school community. We want to make our district a great place to work, and provide a simple way for you to get information and manage communications with students, families, and community members. 

Your voice matters, so we’re introducing Let’s Talk, an online customer service solution that will make it easier than ever for you to ask questions, request information, or share feedback about district operations. 

Let’s Talk is available 24/7 from your phone, computer, or tablet, and provides technology for internal, district-level staff that ensure you receive a timely, accurate response — every time. Currently, Let’s Talk is available at the [DISTRICT / CAMPUS LEVEL].     

Have a question about back-to-school or health and safety precautions? Looking for a tax document? Know a colleague that should be recognized for their hard work? Simply [click/open] the Let’s Talk [button/pop-out tab] on our district website or go directly to [Let’s Talk landing page link]. Then select a topic to start a conversation. 

The incredible work we do in [District Name] would not be possible without your efforts, and our district’s success is because of you! I encourage you to use Let’s Talk to share your feedback, questions, and ideas to make us an even better place for our students, families, and staff. 

Sincerely, 
[Superintendent Name] 
Superintendent 
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